Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel

December 13, 2017

Ms. Barcy McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

Re:  Change of Address for the Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel

Dear Secretary McNeal:

Please be advised that the Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel has moved its offices. The new
address is now:

Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel

65 East State Street, 7" Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215-4203

Please reflect the change of address for the attached cases.

All employee contact information -- phone numbers and email addresses -- remains the same.
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact our office.

Respectfully,

/s/ Larry S. Sauer

Larry S. Sauer
Deputy Consumers’ Counsel

65 East State Street, 7' Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215-4213 ® (614) 466-1312 @ www.occ.ohio.gov

Your Residential Utility Consumer Advocate
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